
 

 

Open discussion on fighting violence - Wed, Dec 14 from 2 to 3 PM EST 
 
Larry Moffitt 
December 13, 2022 
 

 
 

Boots on the Ground in the Fight Against Violence: 

An open discussion 

Wednesday, December 14 from 2 to 3 PM 

 

With Special Guests: 

Ms. Pamela N. Johnson 

Founder and Executive Director 

Anti-Violence Coalition of Hudson County 

 

Mr. Paul DeGroot 

Attorney at Law 

Passaic County, NJ 

 

Mr. Nathaniel Nitro 

President, Tong Il Moo Do Federation 

North America 

 

Hosted by: 

Rev. Zagery Oliver 

Executive Vice President 

Universal Peace Federation USA 

 

Register here to join: 

us-upf-org.zoom,us/meeting/register/tZclcu6rrz4uG9aCIpnYo9hc-8OHSEC4EMgR 

 

see flier attached 

 



Register  for the Zoom Webinar

Wednesday, Dec. 14, 2022, 2 PM EST

Pamela N. Johnson,
MPA, BPS

Founder & Executive 
Director, Anti-Violence 

Coalition of Hudson



Paul DeGroot
Attorney at Law, 

Passaic County, NJ

Nathaniel Nitro
President, Tong Il Moo
Do Federation, North

America

Rev. Zagery Oliver
Executive Vice-President, Universal

Peace Federation, USA

Hosted By:


